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The Lake of the Woods School Board is looking for community input on how the district
can improve Community Education and Athletics Programs to better serve our students
and community.

All stakeholders are invited to attend the Lake of the Woods School Board Listening
Session to ask questions, provide feedback, and have a conversation with school board
members. Up to three school board members will be available to listen to stakeholders.
It is not an official meeting and no official action will be taken.

The Lake of the Woods School Board Listening Session is scheduled for
Wednesday, May 12th from 5:00-6:00 PM in the ITV room.

At this session, we will be following the MN Department of Health (MDH) and the
Centers for Disease Control (CDC) social distancing guidelines:

o All participants are asked to wear a mask

o All participants will be seated 6 ft apart

The school commons will be an alternative site if the number of participants exceeds our
social distancing guidelines.

Please contact Superintendent, Jeff Nelson if you have any questions.
jeff n@lakeofthewoodsschool.org / 218-634-2510, Extension 1506 / 218-434-0023 cell
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